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The NSW Government is upgrading the 
Burley Griffin Way intersection with 
Fitzroy Street at Binalong. 

What are we doing 

Transport for NSW is proposing safety improvements at 
the intersection of Burley Griffin Way (Stephens Street) 
and Fitzroy Street at Binalong to reduce the risk and 
severity of crashes. We are sharing the proposed design 
with the community for feedback to assist us in the final 
design. 

Proposed design 

The proposed design can be viewed over the page and 
includes: 

• road widening at the intersection of Fitzroy and 
Stephens streets 

• relocating the overhead electrical services to 
accommodate the intersection upgrade 

• building a concrete median on Fitzroy Street for 
safer vehicle movements 

• installing 250 metres of safety barriers 

• closing access to and from Richmond Street 

• removing access to Fitzroy Street for heavy vehicles 
over 15 tonnes 

• upgrading signage including gateway treatments. 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which 
we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Community feedback 

We heard the community’s concern with safety at 
this intersection and are committed to working 
with Yass Valley Council and the community to 
provide a safer intersection. 

We would like to hear your thoughts on the 
proposed safety improvements. Feedback can be 
submitted in-person or by contacting us using the 
details over the page. Feedback closes Sunday 11 
February 2024. 

Come and chat to us 
The project team will be holding a drop-in 
community information session where you 
can chat to the team, provide feedback and 
view the proposed design. 

When: Thursday 1 February 2024 

Where: Binalong Community Playground, 
corner of Stephens and Twynam streets 

Time: Drop in anytime between 2pm and 
5pm 

For more information: Call 0407 064 157 or 
email SouthProjects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
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Closing access to Richmond Street 
Transport is proposing to close access to Richmond 
Street from Stephens Street to accommodate the 
installation of safety barriers that will protect power 
poles and private property from run-off-road type 
crashes. 

Closing this access to Richmond Street would improve 
safety in the area by removing the opportunity for 
dangerous movements out of the intersection. Moving all 
vehicles to the Fitzroy Street intersection following its 
safety upgrades will improve safety for motorists 
accessing Stephens Street.   

Next steps 

Following the feedback period, Transport will review all 
feedback received and use this information to complete 
the final design. 

We will share the final design with the community in 
coming months and anticipate work to start in mid- 2024. 

We’ll reach out to the community when we have further 
information to share.  

 

 Have your say 

 

Share with us your feedback on the 
proposed design by contacting us 
below.  
Comments received will assist in the 
final design and how we deliver the 
project.  
Feedback closes Sunday 11 February 
2024. 

 
0407 064 157 

 SouthProjects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 
Binalong safety improvements 
PO Box 484, Wagga Wagga NSW 2650 

 

 

Translation and interpreting service 

If you need help understand this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 0407 064 157. 


